
Thank you for the notice.  I do not intend to be present, but I am aware of the 
problem.  There is an attorney at the Department of Public Service, Sheila Grace, 
who sits in all-day hearings and plays with her phone and never participates.  I have 
complained to the head of the Office of Public Advocate about DPS sending a seat 
warmer to hearings.  Perhaps her job could be eliminated and the money used to 
hire the replacement for Jackie Fletcher.  Feel free to pass this suggestion on to the 
committee. 
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